
                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

Don Bosco School Launches Recyclable Waste Collection Drive 

DBSSSN/R/ACAD/I - IX/FEB/25/44 

"Recycle today for a better tomorrow" 

Supporting Sustainable Development Goals 

To promote responsible waste management, Don Bosco Senior Secondary School Nerul, in 

collaboration with the Indian Centre for Plastics in the Environment (ICPE), NMMC and the 

Rotary Club is organizing a Plastic and E-Waste Collection Drive from February 10th to 14th, 

2025. 

This initiative aims to address the challenges of dry waste disposal, particularly plastic 

bottles and electronic waste (such as used batteries), while raising awareness about proper 

waste segregation, recycling, and environmental sustainability. 

Students from Classes I to XI are encouraged to participate mindfully and contribute to this 

meaningful cause. Designated cartons will be placed at the school entrance for collection. 

How Can You Contribute?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s take a step towards a cleaner and a greener future! 

                                                                                                                                                                          

Regards                                                                                                                                                               

Principal & The Eco Club members of the school 

EMPTY THE 
BOTTLES 

DROP IT IN 
THE CARTON 

WASH 

DRY 

RINSE 

DON BOSCO SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Plot No. 8, Sector 42A, Nerul, Navi Mumbai 


